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4th March 2024 

 
Catering – Change of Contract 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I write with important and exciting news about changes to the school meals service in Saltergate 
Schools. We are delighted to announce that we are changing our catering supplier from 1 April 
2024. 
 
Our current contract with North Yorkshire Catering will end and we will begin with Hutchison 
Catering. Our new provider will supply a range of tasty, nutritious, and healthy balanced meals for 
our children using fresh ingredients. We are looking forward to seeing a new and improved service 
for our students. How you are charged for meals will continue to be through Parentpay and at 
present the price will remain the same. 
 
If your child has a dietary requirement, please come to the office to collect a dietary requirement 
form to complete. These MUST be completed BEFORE the Easter holiday so specialised menus can 
be prepared for your child by a specialist nutritionist at Hutchison Catering. 
 
Please visit our Lunches page on our school website for more information about their policies and 
processes and the new menu from April. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Hall 
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